
	

Compliance with the Working with Children Act 2005 

 
 

Upon working either in a voluntary or paid position or visiting St. 
Patrick’s a current copy of Working with Children’s Check needs to 
presented at the front office. A photocopy is taken and filed in the 
Working with Children’s Folder. This is located at the front office.  

 

The school secretary, maintains and monitors the register to ensure it is 
up to date. 

 

If a copy of Working with Children’s Check cannot be produced the 
person is to be escorted by a VIT registered staff member. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


